
 

Friday 25th November 2016 

Well done to our ‘Stars of the Week’ for their hard work 
and effort in class.  

Rec—Aman, Y1—Freddy, Yr2—Lano, Y3—Raphael, 
Y4—Tom, Y5—Grace, Y6—Isaiah 
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Star of the Week Awards—this weeks winners... 

Attendance Award 
Our attendance award for this week 
goes to Year 3 with 96% attendance. 
Well done to them—fabulous!  

Staff inset days:  
3rd January 2017, 18th April 2017 

Fleet ‘Countryfile’ Calendar Competition 
The entries for the Calendar competition continue to come in—thanks 
to all those who are encouraging and supporting their children with this 
at home. We still haven’t had any grown up entries—don’t be shy!  
The rules are simple, you can use any medium—paint, pencil, pen,   
collage, photo. The subject must be wildlife found in our local area—
your garden, the playground, the heath etc. Don’t forget a little bit of 
writing to go with the picture—a fact about the animal/plant, a poem, 
or anything else you can come up with! We will announce the           
November winner in the Christmas Assembly for the children on the 
14th December. Then it’s time for December’s entries!   

Fox by Rosa—Year 6 

AUTUMN TERM 
Last day of term: 16th December 

SPRING TERM 
First day of term: 4th January 
Half Term: 13th—Friday 17th February 
Last day of term: 31st March 

TERM DATES 2016/17:- 

SUMMER TERM  
First day of term: 19th April 
May Day Holiday: 1st May (School Closed) 
Half Term: 29th May—2nd June 
Last day of term: 21st July 

Play Music? Willing to share with Fleet? 
 

Please contact Lynley the music teacher: 
l.benbetka@fleet.camden.sch.uk or see with Lisa or Debbie.  

 

For your diary… 
Fri 2nd Dec - Infant Christmas Show 
Sat 3rd Dec—Christmas Fair 
Wed 7th Dec -  Junior Christmas Show 
Wed 14th Dec - School Christmas Assembly 

Rights Respecting School—Our 1st 
Project: ‘No-one should have to go hungry’ 

Many families across the UK can’t afford food. The 
food prices are going up every year. Due to these circumstances, 
many families cannot afford food so this is why the ambassadors 
want to help families like this. Please help us to collect food for the 
Camden food bank e.g. canned and tinned food, packets of dried 
food. We would really appreciate it if you could bring something 
along to the Christmas Fair next weekend. If not, drop them off to 
Mr McGibbon’s office.  

Written by Ambassadors: Fabbiha, Mae and Saskia 

Fleet Hoop Dreams! 
This Week our Basketball 
teams, made up of year 5 
and 6 boys and girls, took 
part in the Camden 3v3 bas-
ketball competition. They 
were brilliant! Well done to 
them all. The girls came 
fourth in their competition 
and the boys came away 
with the bronze medal for 
third place.  

Junior Christmas Show  

There are two showings of the Junior Christmas Show—one evening (the 
7th December at 7pm) and one during the day (the 8th December at 
9.30am). Parents are welcome at either show but if you want to come to 
the evening performance you do need to buy a ticket (£2) from the office 
in advance. The morning performance is not ticketed.  

Message from the head 
 

Rehearsals are well underway for the end of year Christmas Shows. See 
below for info on tickets. Thanks to all the parents who helped support 
our Children in Need day last Friday. It was much appreciated. You should 
all have had a letter and a text recently with links to the annual parent 
view questionnaire. Thanks to all those who have completed it already. 
We really value your opinion and would urge you, if you haven’t already 
done it, to please go online and complete it. If you would prefer a paper 
copy that is fine, please see Lisa in the office. One more plea—we are still 
on the lookout for a parent who might like to get involved with the 
‘Rights Respecting Ambassadors’. You can find out about their first pro-
ject in this newsletter. Come and see me if you are willing to put yourself 
forward and work with the children. I hope you all have a wonderful 
weekend and we look forward to welcoming you all back on Monday.  

Berty Bank Clothes Donations 
Bring along any old clothes to recycle in the Berty 

Bank Clothes Bin in the junior playground. 

Online shopping at Christmas? Read this! 
Please have a look at the ‘easy fundraising‘ website. Purchases 
you make could help to raise money for school at no extra cost to 
you! It's simple, and doesn't cost you anything. All you do is:  
1. Go to http://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/fleetps   
2. Sign up for free (or download the App if you shop on mobile)  
3. Then shop online as normal!  

Christmas Fair Sat 3rd 

December 12-3pm 

 

Come and help us set 

up on Fri 2nd! 
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Not only have Year 3 been busy in class over the last couple of weeks with their regular lessons, they’ve also had two events! They visited 
the CLC at the end of last week to make animated myths using a programme called Kartouche then this week they visited the British Mu-
seum to see lots of the artefacts they have from Ancient Greece.   

 
 

 
Year 4 had a visit from ‘History off the page’ this week. They had a go at various crafts from Roman times such as making olive oil candles,  
clay burner pots, Roman brooches and had a go at role playing various roles from Roman times. A huge thank you to the parents who 

came along 
and helped 
run the 
event.  
Without 
your      
support as 
volunteers 
and in   
donations 
towards the 
costs we 
wouldn’t be 
able to run 
these    
immersive 
events.  

Children in Need 

There was lots of cuddly friends in school last Friday and we raised £142 for Children in Need. Thanks for helping.  


